


01 March 2019 



It’s Bond with Your Child Day! 
Thank you parents for participating 
in our sing and dance performance, 
making your own cat puppets, joining 
us in our puppet story drama and 
supporting us in our “Cat Adoption 
Drive”. We had great fun and we 
enjoy having all you parents 
supporting us and participating in 
this event!   



We were doing our story drama of 
“Pete the Cat” story with the help 
of our parents who’s reading our 

line. 

Our friends Jiaqi, Arissa and 
Quintus presenting their knowledge 
on different types of cats’ shelter. 

Our friend Andrea presenting the 
making of “Veggie Burger Patty” as 

a special food for cats. 

While our friends Kea Hee and Chloe 
presented the cat accessories we 

have made. 



04 March 2019 

Ah Di travelled from China to Singapore seeking a 
better life so she could support her family.  Ah Di 
found work as a ‘Majie’ in the home of a wealthy 
family.  One day, she decided to seek help from a 
letter writer in Chinatown. Through this show, the 
children learned about the letter writers, once 
commonly sighted along the "five-foot ways" in 
Chinatown, and how they have provided an 
indispensable service in helping the illiterate 
Majies to communicate with their families back 
home. We enjoyed this interactive and  
entertaining performance with a sense of humour.  



06 March 2019 



25 March 2019 

It’s time for team up!  We had a 
wonderful team competition with our 

friends as we hop in each hula hoops and 
aim for the target and throw the bean 

bags.  We felt great but we were 
exhausted!   



The Noodles Project 

25 March 2019 



For term 2, we decided to embark on the Noodle 
project. There are many types of noodles.  There are 

yellow noodles, handmade noodles, spaghetti, egg 
noodles and many others. We used our senses to 

touch, feel, smell and even took a closer look at them. 



Digraph /ai/ 

26 March 2019 

Morning recap with our teacher!  
We read words with digraph /ai/. It was a little challenging 
but with the help of Ms. Tina, we were able to pronounce 

and read all the words correctly. We also matched the words 
to its pictures to enhance our vocabulary.  



Reading Programme: 

Bug on a Rug 
27 March 2019 

Today’s the last day of reading “Bug on a 
Rug” story. We were able to read the 
story with our friends in front of the 

class. 


